
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, June 12, 2023 8:21 AM 
'PHILLIP ALECI' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/12/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03577-2023 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220185-ws: Potential Rate increase. 

Good Morning, Phillip Aleci. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220185, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: PHILLIP ALECI <phil.lou@verizon.net> 
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 1:07 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220185-ws: Potential Rate increase. 

I am contacting you in reference the potential rate increase requested by Orange Land Utilities My delay in contacting 
your office is due to my recent medical condition. 
Please do not consider the delay as a lack of concern. 
This small community consists of a lower Median working class and retirees, as myself. 
My last three water bills range from$ 74.26 to $58.37. To keep the rates at this Level I no longer use my water timer. I 
only apply water to the most needing area at any time. 
I also live alone, so personal uses are minimal. 
The proposed rate increases are exorbitant at $ 66 to 77 cents per 1,000 gallons as well As a 2.25 facility increase. 
As we walk or drive this community we see next to no maintenance or service extended To the plant.The water quality is 
poor at best. 
With these considerations in mind, I oppose this rate increase as I believe it is not deserved. 
Thank You for your consideration, I Hope on behalf of this community. 
Phillip Aleci 
8302 Liman Drive, New Port Richey, Fl. 34653 
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